
District Assessment Report – March 2021

To: Ty Mase, Superintendent 
and LPSD School Board Members

From: Moon McCarley, District 
Testing Coordinator

NWEA MAP Assessments
 MAP Growth assessments are in progress. This will be the final benchmark 

assessment of the school year. 

Statewide Assessments 
PEAKS 

 PEAKS assessments will take place April 6-9 with make-up sessions to 
follow.

 Currently sites are in the process of planning and preparing for the 
assessment. 

 Should any communities have positive cases of covid-19 during testing, 
sites will be supported in alternate testing plans.

 This is the final year of the Alaska’s contract with DRC, the company that 
provides the PEAKS assessment. Assessment vendors submitted bids and 
the selection process is underway to select a new assessment provider. 

Alaska Developmental Profile (ADP)
 Nothing to report 

Alternative Assessment, Dynamic Learning Maps (DLM)
 The window for the DLM opens this week. 
 All DLM assessments will be completed before the PEAKS assessment 

begins.

NAEP- The National Assessment of Education Progress
 Nothing new to report  


